The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date July 15, 2019 Report No: PW-22-19
Directed To: | Mayor and Members of Council Attachments:
Department: | Public Works Policy )

References:
E;ﬁepared Mark Beggs — Manager of Roads and Parks
Subject: 2019 Volimer Soccer Drainage Improvements Contract Award

RECOMMENDATION:

That the report of the Manager of Roads and Parks dated July 15, 2019 (PW-22-19) regarding an
RFQ for the 2019 Volimer Soccer Drainage Improvements contract BE RECEIVED and that the
project BE AWARDED to TDS — Turf Drainage Systems for the bid price of $95,878.00 (+hst).
REPORT:

Outline of Work:

The Public Works Department has identified the first phase of the Vollmer Sports Drainage Project

to be done on Soccer Field B-1 and B-2. This consists of adding additional sub drainage tile, and
header pipe to improve the existing drainage system in the fields.

Tender Results:

Tenders were received from contractors on July 15, 2019. The results were:
{Not Including HST)

TDS Drainage $ 95,878.00
Quinlan Inc. $200,705.00
Budget:

The 2019 budget included $75,000 for the drainage work. With this bid price of $95,878.00, the
project is $20,878.00 over budget. The additional money for the project will come out of the Parks
Reserve funds.
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Schedule:

Our intention is to meet with TDS in the coming days to review schedule. Once confirmed the
proper notifications will go out to Council and the public.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Beggs
Manager of Roads and Parks

Reviewed by:

C&/\/ Treasury Clerks Public Works Planning Cult. & Rec. Building Fire




